
 

 

 

 

11th December 2023 

Dear parents and carers,  

Christmas Jumper Day/OAB Live Lounge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The members of the Student Academy Council would like to share with you how we are planning on 

celebrating Christmas and to mark the end of term. 

On Friday the 15th of December we invite all students to celebrate Christmas by wearing a 

Christmas/festive jumper into school on the final day of term. We are however aware that we are in 

a cost-of-living crisis and funds are tight, especially in the run up to Christmas, so this will not be a 

fundraising day, so there is no need to donate any money. This will therefore just be a day for our 

students to celebrate and mark Christmas by wearing a Christmas jumper. 

Students are expected to wear normal uniform underneath their Christmas jumper, with the 

exception of PE kit if they have PE on Fridays. Students are also expected to only wear a Christmas or 

festive jumper over their uniform, this is NOT a non-uniform day. If students are not in a Christmas 

or festive jumper they will be asked to remove the item, if they don’t have uniform they will be 

asked to borrow correct Oasis PE kit to wear instead.  

To add to the festive spirit, the SAC are putting on another OAB Live Lounge music performance to 

finish off the term in style. This, as in previous Live Lounges, consists of OAB students performing 

music and comedy pieces to see the staff and student body out at the end of term. This performance 

will take place after school this Friday in the Main Hall and will be optional for all students should 

they wish to watch the performances. There are still places available for students to perform. If your 

child is interested, please contact Mr Cunningham, staff lead for the SAC, by Wednesday at 

alfie.cunningham@oasisbrilsington.org    

If you have any questions about any of the above or any of the SAC’s upcoming projects please me. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Alfie Cunningham 

Student Academy Council Staff Lead, PE Teacher 

alfie.cunningham@oasisbrislington.org 
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